
NOF Subrecipients, 

 

If you would like a kick start in learning Oracle you are invited to sit in on an 

Oracle training session being held for the Homelessness Solutions team. The 

navigation of Oracle will be applicable to submitting the Public Service RFP. We 

will be having Public Service Neighborhood Opportunity Fund sessions on 

navigating Oracle that are yet to be scheduled, but we will let you know when they 

are. Thank you for your interest. 

 

-Neighborhood Services Team 

 

 

Hello, 

This is a friendly reminder that the City of Detroit will host another Q&A session 

on July 6th from 3-4pm regarding the Homelessness Solutions RFP. You can 

register here. This session will solely focus on navigating the Oracle system.  

 

In addition to the webinar you can contact Iva Patterson, 313.670.8160, 

pattersonni@detroitmi.gov for any issues navigating Oracle.  

 

Information about previous webinars can be found here.  

 

Thank you and have a great day!  

https://umich.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMsduqvrDIsH9Vjuu8OZ3Dz-HVFd0gBUyhE
mailto:pattersonni@detroitmi.gov
https://detroitmigov.box.com/s/6bgjx5i3oh7qnc00yvq576m6i3628to4

